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July 18, 2014 
 
 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service  
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 Enclosed are the following tariff leaves transmitted for filing by Niagara Mohawk Power 
Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“Company”) in accordance with the requirements of the New 
York State Public Service Commission (“Commission”): 
 

Eleventh Revised Leaf No. 96 
Fifth Revised Leaf No. 96.1 
To Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. 219-GAS 
Effective: September 1, 2014  

 
 The purpose of this filing is of a housekeeping nature to integrate the above tariff leaves 
that were revised in two separate filings.   
 

On September 12, 2013, the Company filed tariff leaves in Case 13-G-0276 to streamline 
and clarify the method the Company uses to credit customer refunds it receives from gas 
suppliers, pipeline transporters and storage providers.  The tariff leaves were filed to become 
effective on November 1, 2013.  After discussions with Staff of the Department of Public 
Service, the Company filed Supplement No. 30 on January 2, 2014 to postpone the effective date 
to March 1, 2014.   
 

Additionally, the Company filed tariff leaves on January 29, 2014 in Case 14-G-0031 to 
clarify provisions related to the calculation of the monthly cost of gas and the annual 
reconciliation of purchased gas expenses and gas cost recoveries to become effective on June 1, 
2014.   

 
The January 2 and January 29, 2014 filings included revisions to Leaf Nos. 96 and 96.1. 

The Company inadvertently omitted integrating the changes to coincide.  Waiver of the 
newspaper publication requirement of PSL § 66-12 and 16 NYCRR § 720.8 is hereby requested 
for this filing.   
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Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this letter or the enclosure at 

(929) 324-4587 or Melissa.Nairn@nationalgrid.com. 
 

Respectfully submitted,   
 
/s/ Melissa R. Nairn 
 

      Melissa R. Nairn 
      Manager, NY Gas Pricing 
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